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DEVELOPMENT ACT 1993 
Adelaide Hills Council Development Plan 

Miscellaneous Amendments Plan Amendment Report— 
Draft for Public Consultation 

THE ADELAIDE HILLS COUNCIL has prepared a draft Plan 
Amendment Report to amend the Adelaide Hills Council 
Development Plan as it affects the whole Council area. 
 The draft Miscellaneous Amendments Plan Amendment Report 
has been declared by the Governor in Executive Council, to come 
into interim effect on Thursday, 25 May 2006, pursuant to section 
28 of the Development Act 1993. 
 The Plan Amendment Report will amend the Adelaide Hills 
Council Development Plan by: 
  • rectifying drafting and typographical errors; 
  • refining the exemptions for non-complying kinds of 

developments within the Watershed (Primary Production) 
Zone; and 

  • updating the list of State Heritage Items. 
 The draft Plan Amendment Report and statement will be 
available for public inspection at the Adelaide Hills Council 
 

Offices and Libraries located at 28 Onkaparinga Valley Road, 
Woodside, 63 Mount Barker Road, Stirling and 47 Albert Street, 
Gumeracha, during normal office hours, or is available on 
Council’s website at www.ahc.sa.gov.au from Thursday, 25 May 
2006 to Friday, 28 July 2006. A copy of the Plan Amendment 
Report can also be obtained from any of the Council Offices and 
Libraries. 
 Written submissions regarding the draft amendment must be 
received by the Adelaide Hills Council by no later than 5 p.m. on 
Friday, 28 July 2006. All submissions should be addressed to the 
Chief Executive Officer, P.O. Box 44, Woodside, S.A. 5244. The 
written submission should also clearly indicate whether the writer 
wishes to speak on the submission at the public hearing. 
 Copies of all submissions received will be available to the 
public for inspection by interested persons at the Council Offices 
and Libraries from Friday, 28 July 2006 until the date of the 
public hearing. 
 A public hearing will be held at 6.30 p.m. on Monday, 28 
August 2006, at the Woodside Day Care Centre, 36 Nairne Road, 
Woodside. The public hearing may not be held if no submission 
makes a request to be heard. 
Dated 25 May 2006. 

A. STUART, Chief Executive Officer  
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